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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 10:00 AM


To: Michelle Havey


Subject: Re: Update on workshop notes


Correct. I don't think they are necessary, but would be helpful to ask Jeff to confirm.


Sent from my iPhone


On Jun 7, 2017, at 12:55 PM, Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com> wrote:


Good morning Garwin,


I heard back from Jeff this morning that he will have his comments on the workshop notes completed by


tomorrow, so we will get those turned around as quickly as possible and sent back to you/Jeff for


distribution to the group. Just to confirm, you would like us to remove names and organizations for the


questions, correct?


Thanks!


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


D 206.971.2696


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Please consider the environment before printing this email.


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged


work product prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the


individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any


disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have


received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.



